
 

 

 

 

VOLUNTEERS INVITED! 

Wi l l i am Penn  Schoo l  D i s t r i c t  

B lack  L i v es  Ma t t e r  Mura l   

Communi t y  Pro j ec t  

  

The BLM Mural Project is a community activity with students 

parents, teachers, administration, and other interested 

members of the community participating in painting the mural.  

  

The BLM Mural will be installed on the  

100 Block of Green Avenue in Lansdowne,                   

in the street in front of Penn Wood High School—     

Green Avenue Campus.  

 

JUNE 13 – 17, 2022  

 

Scan the QR code to sign up to volunteer. 

 

Sign up by Monday, June 6, 2022  

 

 

The purpose of  the BLM mural  is  to be an expressive symbol  of  the 

importance of  the BLM movement and to raise awareness, evoke 

ref lect ion, encourage meaningful  dialogue,  and cal l  for change.  


